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Memorandum 
 
 

DATE:  August 12, 2020 
 
TO:   Gordon Conn, Property Assessment Division   
 
FROM:  Ed Caplis, Tax Policy and Research Operations Manager 

   Eric Dale, Economist 
 
SUBJECT:  Calculation of Maximum Mill Levy for Fiscal Year 2021 Statewide Mills  
 
15-10-420, MCA requires the department to calculate the maximum levies for statewide 
school equalization, the university system, and the vo-tech schools. 
 
The maximum statewide school equalization levy remains at 95 mills.  The maximum 
statewide university system levy remains at 6 mills.  The maximum vo-tech mill levy 
remains at 1.5 mills. 
  
If you have any questions, please contact Ed Caplis at edcaplis@mt.gov (406-444-
3531), or Eric Dale at edale@mt.gov, (406-444-7925). 
 
 
c: Gordon Conn   Gene Walborn  

Shauna Helfert  Lee Baerlocher 
Sherri Diemert  OBPP - Ralph Franklin 
LFD - Nick VanBrown MACo-Eric Bryson 
LFD-Julia Pattin  Tim Burton-League of Cities and Towns 
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